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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Choosing your flu vaccination IT system; See our Funding & Reimbursement Shorts; Pharmacy Show 2025; Estradiol supply notice.
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			Ahead of IT supplier selection for autumn/winter vaccination services opening from 7th August 2025, pharmacy owners can now find information (including some webinar recordings) that explains the different systems and offerings.

NHS England previously announced the launch of a new community pharmacy Point of Care (PoC) IT Supplier Contractual Framework, which will allow pharmacy owners to choose which PoC system they use to make their clinical records for the Flu and COVID-19 vaccination services in 2025/26.

IT suppliers listed on the new framework will be assured by NHS England as having met specific minimum standards. Community pharmacy owners carrying out these services will be able to choose, ahead of the autumn/winter campaigns, one of the assured PoC systems.









		Tell me more 
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			Catch up on our Funding and Reimbursement Shorts
The Dispensing and Supply Team continues to release short, informative videos to help pharmacy owners and their teams better understand key funding and reimbursement topics.

From handling prescriptions to understanding payment processes, each video provides practical guidance on areas that matter to your business.

🔗 Watch any (or all) videos from the series here

New videos will be added regularly. Please send any suggestions for future topics to ds.team@cpe.org.uk.
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			Community Pharmacy England at the Pharmacy Show 2025
The Community Pharmacy England team will be attending this year's Pharmacy Show, taking place on Sunday 12th and Monday 13th October 2025 at the NEC Birmingham.

Chief Executive Janet Morrison will deliver an update in the Keynote Theatre, and members of the policy team will be leading and participating in sessions throughout the two-day event.

Pharmacy owners and their teams are also encouraged to visit stand #H55 to find out more about our work and ask any questions they may have.

Where to find us at the Show









		






			Medicine Supply Notification: Estradiol patches
A Tier 2 medicine supply notice has been issued for Estradiol (Progynova® TS) 50micrograms/24hours and 100micrograms/24hours transdermal patches. Both products will be discontinued in the coming months, but alternatives are expected to be able to support the increase in demand.

More details here
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